The regular meeting of the Ottumwa
Bird Club was held in the Courier Auditorium
Thursday September2nd. with 45 present.

A very interesting talk on
"Migration of Birds" was given by Pres. Ayres.
The routes of migration was beautifully
illustrated by very fine maps made by
Mr. Ayres.

" This was a very fine meeting and
‘showed the hours spent in work on maps
which were beautifulLly made,

Mrs. Evon Wa.ker,

Secy.



